

January 13, 2012

Cathy Fisher Agricultural Commissioner Santa Barbara County 624 W. Foster Rd. Santa Maria, CA 93455-3623

Re: Santa Barbara County Appointments to Agricultural Advisory Committee

Dear Ms. Fisher,

The Association Board of Directors met on January 12, 2012 and nominated Claire Wineman, Vice President of Policy and Communications, as the primary representative and Richard Quandt, President, as the alternate representative to the Santa Barbara County Agricultural Advisory Committee. These nominations are submitted on behalf of the Grower-Shipper Vegetable Association.

Your cooperation in submitting these appointments is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Richard S. Quandt

President and General Counsel

cc:

Bradley Miles

Chair